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John Holland will continue site establishment works 
and begin underground utility relocations in 
preparation for upcoming rail works to lower the tracks 
under the Hume Freeway bridge at Tallarook.  

Work being done 
• Installation of hardstand and site buildings, 

erection of concrete barriers, and setup of 
environmental controls 

• Improvements to access tracks 
• Underground utility and signalling infrastructure 

relocation 
• Delivery of construction materials 
• Approved vegetation removal where required. 

What can I expect? 
• Works 7am-6pm Monday to Friday and 7am-

1pm Saturdays 
• Extended hours, 3am-9pm Monday 28 July 
• Rail corridor access via the level crossing at 

Sharps and Taylors Road, Tallarook. Traffic 
management and reduced speeds will be in place    

• Nearby residents may hear some noise and can 
expect some additional construction workers and 
vehicles in the area. 

How we are managing impacts 
• Traffic management and reduced road speeds 

• An arborist will assess all trees before removal 

• All areas will be inspected by a qualified wildlife 
handler before tree removal works commence. If 
fauna is encountered, works will cease until a 
wildlife handler has safely relocated the animal 

• Environmental controls will be in place for noise, 
dust and vibration. 

Machinery used 
Compaction roller, excavators, tippers, non-
destructive digging truck, elevated work platforms, 
woodchipper, boring machine, trucks and support 
vehicles, and workers with hand tools.  

Cancellation of works 
Works can sometimes be cancelled at short notice. 
Should this occur, works will be rescheduled. 
For any concerns or enquiries phone 1800 732 761 or 
email inlandrailvic@inlandrail.com.au. 
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation 
while we carry out these works. 
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